

First Vice President Chris Coleman Mayor Saint Paul, Minnesota Second Vice President CTT / Immediate Post Ralph E. Becker
Mayor
Salt Lake City, Utah
Bluffton; Indiana

Executive Director Clarence E. Anthony

2013 AUG 35 AM 11: 02

August 23, 2013

Jacqueline Beaudry City Clerk City of Ann Arbor PO Box 8647 Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647

Thank You for Renewing ...

Dear City Clerk Beaudry,

Thank you for continuing your membership with the National League of Cities (NLC). Together we represent a significant voice and as a group we make a positive difference. By renewing your membership, your city shows its dedication to our cause – to strengthen and promote cities as centers of opportunity, leadership and governance.

We are working very hard on your behalf to enhance the municipalities in which we live and work. During the year ahead we intend to continue demonstrating the value of NLC membership through tangible and intangible benefits. You can continue taking advantage of your membership by sharing ideas and best practices, staying up-to-date with the latest programs and legislation, accessing resources and using money-saving solutions for your community. Most importantly,

- Make sure you connect on myNLC your secure online community where members can
 manage their profile, register for events and webinars, subscribe to newsletters, connect
 to groups in which they participate, and access a variety of web offerings. Visit
 https://my.nlc.org/eweb to create your online profile and get connected to your colleagues
 across the nation.
- Volunteer with US! One of the best ways to start connecting and networking is to volunteer! Contact our Member Relations team about current opportunities or visit the member center at http://www.nlc.org/member-center.
- Attend workshops and webinars check the calendar on NLC's website for the latest offerings. If you can't make an event, find recorded programs and webinars through myNLC!

Upcoming Events

The Affordable Care Act and Your City - Helping Residents Help Themselves—Webinar August 28, 2013; 2:00 pm - 3:00 pm EST



Innovation and the City – Webinar September 5, 2013; 2:00 pm - 3:30 pm EST

21st Annual Leadership Summit – Hyatt Regency Savannah, GA September 26 -28, 2013

Congress of Cities and Exposition November 13 – 16, 2013, Seattle, Washington

• Check in with NLC's blog, www.citiesspeak.org, where staff and members contribute their thoughts and ideas on happenings that affect your local community. Be sure to follow along on NLC's Facebook page and Twitter account (@leagueofcities) as well.

Your NLC staff and Board of Directors look forward to an exciting year and encourage you and your city staff to take advantage of the programs and services we offer. Visit our website today to make use of your membership opportunities at www.nlc.org or contact our Member Relations department at (877)827-2385 or by email at MemberServices@nlc.org.

Please let us know how we can serve you better and thank you for your continued commitment to excellence in your community and support to the organization that supports you!

Yours truly,

Marie Lopez Rogers

President

National League of Cities

Clarence E. Anthony,
Executive Director

National League of Cities